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Summary:

The Embassy of Pakistan writes to the Chinese Foreign Ministry regarding the welfare of
Pakistani nationals in Xinjiang.
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Transcript - English

The Embassy of India presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of
the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of China and has the
honour to refer to the Embassy's note No. 1128/F.14/12/G/52 dated 25th June 1952
regarding a list of Indian nationals residing in Yarkand and other parts of Southern
Sinkiang. The Embassy would be grateful for an early reply.


